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From: Sally Latessa [mailto:smlatessa @gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, july 22, 2016 7:05 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Pipeline

This is a Big No! | live probably less than 200 feet from the estimated location! It will also depreciate my
property value! | don't trust that it is as safe as they present. Sally Latessa, 10582 Kenridge Dr., Blue
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